
November 30, 2022 

To: Bakersfield College Academic Senate 

From: Helen Acosta, District Equal Employment Opportunity Advisory Committee Representative 

Re: Fall, 2022 Report on District EEO activities 

The District Equal Employment Opportunity Advisory Committee, headed by District Human Resources, 
has not met this semester. The leadership sent three scheduling doodle polls to the membership from 
Early October-Early November. 
  
No meeting has been scheduled. 

 


